
College Logo 
The Bellin College logo is the property of Bellin College. Anyone wishing to use the logos must obtain 
written permission from the marketing director in the Marketing office. 

The logo may not be altered or embellished. With permission, the words "Bellin College" or "BC” may be 
used in place of a logo. This policy applies to all items that may be offered for sale through Bellin 
College student organizations. Items to be sold by student groups with reference to the Bellin College 
name or logo must have prior approval from the marketing director. 
Note: Logos are available in multiple file formats. In addition, a vertical format is available when 
space is limited. Please contact the Marketing department for more information. 
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